01/27/2022

RE: Support for HB 376: Outdoor Preschool Licensing Pilot

Dear Ways and Means Committee,

My name is Debbie Ramsey and I am a community member.

I am in support of House Bill 376 for an Outdoor Preschool Licensing Pilot program and ask that you
vote in favor of HB376 to establish an Outdoor Preschool Licensing pilot.

Sincerely,

Debbie Ramsey’

OSI Fellow (2016)

dbramsey@comcast.net

200 Cross Keys Rd

Baltimore, MD 21210

443-800-0566
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